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Request for Proposal – WIOA Title I One-Stop Operator

The Pocono Counties Workforce Development Board is excited to announce the release of a 

Request for Proposals (RFP) to solicit services for the Pocono Counties Workforce 

Development Area. The area is seeking experienced and qualified service providers for the 

One-Stop Operator. 

The RFP, RFP Application Packets, Budget Forms, and other applicable documents can be 

accessed on the Pocono Counties website at www.pcwia.org/rfps or by contacting the Pocono 

Counties Workforce Development area at workforce@pcwia.org.  

Please note that all proposals must be submitted no later than May 28th, 2025, at 4:00 PM. 

This is a great opportunity for organizations and individuals who have a passion for providing 

services to our local community and supporting workforce development initiatives. We 

encourage all interested parties to review the RFP and application packets to familiarize 

themselves with the requirements, guidelines, and expectations for each program. 

Information regarding submission requirements is available within the posted RFP.   

The Pocono Counties Workforce Development Board is committed to promoting economic 

growth and providing essential workforce development services in our region, and we look 

forward to reviewing proposals. 

Stevens Amendment: This WIOA Title I Provider bid solicitation is 100% supported by funds 

from the U.S. Department of Labor and 0% non-federal funding sources. 
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